
Flood Control Project for Upper Salt Creek 

 
Project Number: 10-884-AF 

Service Area: North 

Location: Palatine, IL 

Engineering Consultant: Black & Veatch Corporation 

General Contractor: To be determined  

Estimated Construction Cost: $1,450,973*
 

Contract Award Date: September 17, 2015*
 

Substantial Completion Date: September  21, 2016* 

 
Project Description: This project will reduce flooding damage by bypassing flow from an inundated area south of Dundee 
Road to an outfall into Upper Salt Creek to be located south of Cherry Brook Village in the Village of Palatine. The proposed 
project includes approximately 1,100 linear feet of storm sewer, an engineered berm, and backflow preventers. 

Project Justification: Safety/Regulatory. This project will help alleviate public health and safety concerns by reducing 
overbank flooding affecting 18 structures within the Village of Palatine. 

Project Status: Contract plans and specifications, right-of-way, permits, and intergovermental agreements are being finalized. 
The contract is planned to be advertised in June 10, 2015.  

*Information shown is estimated. 

 

 


